
Meeting Minutes 
 

Time Friday, January 12, 2024 

Location The SAMR’s Special Equipment Bureau Meeting Room (B1617) 

Participants 

Director of the Special Equipment Bureau: Wang Yunsong 

Project Steer Committee: Zhou Liang, Li Jun, Wang Xiaolei, 

Representatives from the International Department and the Science and 

Finance Department of the General Administration, Leng Hao, Xu Feng, 

Zhang Xin 

Project Management Office: Wang Zhongwei, Zhang Yunqi 

Content 

In order to carry out the GEF " Promoting energy efficiency in industrial heat systems 

and high energy-consuming (HEC) equipment" Project of the Special Equipment Bureau 

of the State Administration for Market Regulation, the Project Steer Committee held a 

meeting on January 12, 2024, adjusted the staff of the PSC and PMO, listened to the report 

on the progress of the project’s progress and grant usage in 2023, consider the work plan 

for 2024, study the focus of the project work in the next phase, project extension, grant 

allocation and other matters, and reach an agreement on the following and form a 

summary. 

1. From now on, Zhou Liang, Deputy Director of the Special Equipment Bureau, will 

be the Chairman of the Project Steering Committee, and Xu Feng, Director of the Boiler 

Division of the Special Equipment Bureau, will be the Director of the Project Management 

Office; 

2. The project has made positive progress in 2023, and the implementation progress 

basically meets the requirements. Agree in principle to the 2024 work plan and remaining 

grant extraction plan proposed by the PMO. The PMO should improve and report it to the 

international implementing agency of the project, the United Nations Industrial 

Development Organization (UNIDO), for filing. The project office should apply for the 

transfer of remaining grants to UNIDO in the first quarter of 2024; 

3. In order to do a good job in demonstrating advanced energy-saving technology 

products in the project, taking into account factors such as the demonstration period, the 



guiding committee agrees to extend the project to the end of July 2025 and execute it with 

the consent of the Ministry of Finance and UNIDO; 

4. In the next stage of implementation, communicate well with the Ministry of 

Finance, the Audit Office, and UNIDO to prepare for project acceptance and audit. 

 

  



 


